
 

 

 COMMUNITY 
S U R V E Y 

Dear Fair Haven Community Members: 

On behalf of the Fair Haven Mayor and Council and 

the Borough’s Restaurant Zoning Subcommittee, I 

want to thank all of our residents who took the time 

to complete our most recent community survey. The 

survey results for all of the quantitative questions 

can be reviewed via the link below: 
 

SURVEY RESULTS 

The survey was designed to acquire community 

input on a variety of important topics, including the 

future development of the Borough and the 

prioritization of resources. Nine hundred twelve 

(912) people replied to the survey, which is an 

excellent response percentage, so we are very 

pleased to have reached our goal of achieving a high 

rate of community input.  

Best regards, 

Theresa Casagrande, Borough Administrator 

https://www.fairhavennj.org/sites/fairhavennj/files/news/2019_fair_haven_community_survey-_results-_2-21-20.pdf

